
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bath Heritage Watchdog 
contact@bathheritagewatchdog.org 

 

APPLICATION NUMBER: 17/02200/AR 

 

ADDRESS:   9 Edgar Buildings 

 

PROPOSAL: Display of 2no Fascia Signs 

 

CASE OFFICER:  Laura Batham 

 

DATE:    21 May 2017 

 

COMMENT:   SUPPORT 

 

*************************************************************************** 

 

Bath Heritage Watchdog supports this application. 

 

When determining all applications for new shopfronts and signage we ask that the following 

guidelines are observed. 

 

The context, or general setting, of Bath should be understood, respected and reflected in any 

proposed work to shopfronts. 

 

Design, materials and workmanship should be of the highest quality. 

 

Any proposed or altered shopfront should be historically credible. 

 

House styles which do not meet the requirements of style, lettering, materials and signs are 

not acceptable.  Multiples should be required to adapt their proposals to the special 

conditions of the city. 

 

Standard designs of any sort are not acceptable.  They should be specifically designed for 

their context. 

 

 

We are pleased to see an applicant prepared to use traditional materials and methods and we 

fully support this approach.  We hope this will encourage others to follow suit. 

 

 

mailto:contact@bathheritagewatchdog.org

